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Mike Brennan
BY EMAIL: fyi-request-6527-7b5124db@requests.fyi.org.nz

28 September 2017

Dear Mike,
OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT 1982 REQUEST

On 7 September 2017, you submitted a request for information under the Official Information Act
1982 (“the Act”) through the FYI website, with the intention that it would be received by Tamaki
Regeneration Company (TRC)-.

It appears that the FYl website held an outdated email address for TRC at the time you submitted
that request. | can confirm that a check of TRC’s records shows that your request was, in fact, never
received by TRC.

On 25 September 2017, a member of the public alerted TRC to the fact that there were several
requests on the FYl website that were intended for TRC, which did not appear to have been
acknowledged or responded to.

At that time, TRC checked the FYl website and became aware of your request. For the purposes of
the Act, your request is considered as being received on 25 September 2017.

Your request was for the following information:

“It has been suggested by one of your staff members that Tamaki Regeneration Ltd has
made Tamaki Housing Association LP the Lesse of Title Deed NA43A197 could you provide me
with a copy of such lease?”

Your request is being considered in accordance with the provisions of the Act. TRC will endeavour to
respond to your request as soon as possible and, in any event, no later than 24 October 2017, being
20 working days after the date your request was received by TRC on 25 September 2017.

If we are unable to respond to your request by then, we will notify you of an extension to that
timeframe.

' Tamakai Regeneration Company is the brand or trading name of Tamaki Redevelopment Company Limited.

Tamaki Regeneration Company, 149 Queens Road, Panmure, Auckland
P.(09) 5215221 W. www.tamakiregeneration.co.nz



Yours sincerely,

Kris Lal
External Relations Manager
Tamaki Regeneration Company
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